

CITY MANAGER'S OFFICE

Greg Harrison, City Manager

E: greg.harrison@copbfl.com | P: 954.786.4601 | F: 954.786.4504

MEMORANDUM

DATE:

December 17, 2020

TO:

Florida Department of Transportation,

District IV Maintenance Office

FROM:

Greg Harrison, City Manager

RE:

FDOT One Stop Permitting

The City of Pompano Beach (CITY) has proposed the construction of roadway improvements in the vicinity of Atlantic Boulevard and NW 6th Avenue. The CITY will enter into an agreement with the State of Florida, Department of Transportation (DEPARTMENT) for the construction of the roadway improvements.

Horacio Danovich, the City's GO Bond and Innovation District Director, is authorized to execute said agreement between the CITY and the DEPARTMENT.